“This long-term strategic agreement marks a path forward for the United States and Afghanistan and I look forward to examining the details of this plan.   Our military men and women have made great sacrifices for our country. I want to personally thank the members of the Armed Forces and their families for the sacrifices they have made for our great nation.   As we look towards withdrawing our combat forces in Afghanistan, we should take a moment to honor and remember those who lost their lives in this war.  Our nation owes you a great debt of gratitude,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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